
Department of Planning, Zoning & Code
45 Beacon Street, East
603-527-1264
603-524-2164


MEMORANDUM
To: John Bernard
From: Planning, Zoning, & Conservation Department
RE: PL2020-0094CUP Wetland CUP – 17 Western Terrace – Proposal to use 20ft of the 50 ft wetland buffer.
Date: 10/14/2020 (TRC1)

ZONING COMMENTS
· No issues
CONSERVATION COMMENTS
· Application will need to go before Conservation Commission on 21 October.
PLANNING COMMENTS
· The proposal states that there is no tree cutting.  There appears to be trees located within that 20 foot area what are your intentions with them?
· Would you be willing to reduce the your impact to the buffer to 10 feet?
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